
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

  
 

 
 

  
 

JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Curriculum Committee Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, November 13, 2019 
Elementary Principal’s Office 

8 a.m. 

Chair Heidi Hartz called the meeting to order. 

Members Present:  Heidi Hartz, Jennifer Malueg, and Board President Richard Wrensch 

Member Absent:  Ken Johnson 

Also Present:  Superintendent Dr. Garvey, Director of Teaching & Learning Lisa Krohn, Principal Neil 
O’Connell, and Principal Melissa Enger 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted pursuant to § 19.84(1) Wis. Statutes. 

Motion by Malueg/Hartz to adopt the agenda as posted.  Motion Carried. 

The Committee Members toured elementary classrooms to see aspects of personalized learning. 

Dr. Garvey has met with Dr. Ryan Krohn regarding the District developing a graduate profile.  Dr. Krohn, 
in a previous position, led districts through their creation of a graduate profiles.  He now serves as a 
superintendent in Stone Bank.  Dr. Garvey (and Dr. Krohn agreed) found that the District is well on the 
way to having a profile created.  Dr. Garvey presented examples of a Graduate profile and redefining 
readiness score cards.  He recommended the following process:  

1. The Administrative Team uses the work which has been completed by the District to 
create a profile template. 

2. Principals will meet with staff to verify the work. 
3. Administrative team members will meet with the BOE members (in a retreat atmosphere) 

to complete the profile. 

The Committee endorsed the process recommended by Dr. Garvey. 

Mr. O'Connell shared information about the state report cards.  The District and MS/HS meets 
expectations while the elementary continues to exceed expectations.  He warned of the pitfalls of 
comparing scores with other districts.  Namely the fact that the scores are not given the same weight in 
the composite scores.  It depends on each school's make-up.   

The Committee will meet December 12, 2019 at 8am in the District Board room.  MS Instruction will be 
the showcase. 

Motion by Wrensch/Malueg to adjourn. Motion carried. 



 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 


